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13 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our RE topic this half term we will be learning about Harvest and the concept will be ‘bread as a 
symbol’.  

We will be getting children to taste a variety of breads from different cultures to start the topic on Tuesday 
14 September. This will include: brioche, chapatti, naan bread, pitta bread, bagels, matzo bread, and 
pretzels.  If your child has any allergies that we do not already know about or you have any concerns, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher by the end of the day. 

Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Miss S Briscoe 
Year 2 Teacher 
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